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CommenterWords 

We moved to Deerfield in 1998 primarily for the beautiful rural qualities that it had to offer and the 
historical home that we have spent years to restore. It has been a very happy and rewarding experience 
for our family.  
We are dismayed however that after all the careful attention and protection that Deerfield has shown for 
its historic and rural beauty that it is now threatened by the Northern Pass Project.  
Allowing the Northern Pass Project to proceed will be devastating to the town. Why would anyone who 
cares about rural beauty wish to stay in Deerfield or move to this area in the face of such massive 
industrialization?  
Were we looking for a place to settle today we would certainly not choose Deerfield in the face of such a 
potential project and I am certain that this will negatively affect the value of our property and other 
properties in the town. 
Our very way of life and community is threatened. 
 
We strongly oppose the project. 
 
Diane and Brian Thompson 
81 South Road, 
Deerfield, NH 03037 

 

  

 


